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The Southern Utah University Department of Nursing is 10 years old! 

 

Department of Nursing (DoN) by the numbers: 
Fall 2004-  the first nursing students were admitted to SUU DoN  
 
 

411-NUMBER OF PRE-LICENSURE GRADUATES FROM THE PROGRAM 

 

219-Number of RN to BSN Graduates 
 
   3.56 - average cumulative GPA,  
   3.57 - average core GPA all students 

 
104 - Number of currently enrolled  
Nursing students 
 

  26% of male  
  Graduates   

 
3-Number of faculty members  
with a terminal degree (or Doctorate) 

 
       7-Number of Celebrations of  
      Southern Utah Nursing 

9- Number of faculty members teaching 
 in the Department of Nursing 

 
      2- Number of faculty who taught  
      with WSU still teaching at SUU 
 

2- Number of staff who worked with WSU currently at SUU 
 

Semester events  
��
Celebration��of��
Southern��Utah��
Nursing��
March��19,��2015��
Historic��Old��Rock��
Church��
��
American��Red��
Cross��Blood��Drive��
with��the��Southern��
Utah��University��
Nursing��Students����
April��3,��2015��
8:00��am�r1:30��pm����
351��West��
University��Blvd�r��
Cedar��Breaks��
Room����
��
Honor��Society��
Induction����
April��8,��2015��
6��pm����
��
SUU��Honor��Society��
of��Nursing��
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Alumni Spotlight 
Kristi Koplin 

 Kristi is a graduate of Southern Utah University, where she earned her Bachelor’s Degree in Nursing. 
Currently a Captain in the United States Army, she also works as a nurse at Evans Army Community Hospital at 
Fort Carson on a multi-age Medical Surgical floor. She states that this floor is currently packed with so many 
pediatric patients because of the awful flu season.  
 Her last five years have been filled with military training, nursing, and training for the United States 
bobsled team.  In fact, she states the majority of her last five years were spent training for the Olympics, where 
she was an alternate for the United States bobsled team in the 2014 Olympics in Sochi, Russia.  
 When asked how Southern Utah University prepared her for her career she said, “Being a student at 
SUU showed me that anything is possible.”  While at SUU she participated in the ROTC, Track and Field, as 
well as being in the Nursing Program. She also states that even though she had a busy plate, she was able to 
successfully participate in all of the programs she wanted. “All of these programs were supportive of each other 
and helped me juggle them successfully. I am so grateful that SUU allowed me to do these things and show me 
that anything is possible and the only limit is the one I create for myself.”  
 In her spare time, Kristi’s hobbies include biking, swimming, traveling, and working on her Master’s 
degree. She is currently working towards a MBA with a Health Services emphasis at Devry University. She 
loves traveling and is currently planning a trip to Ecuador where she will be exploring the Amazon Rain forest. 
She enjoys staying busy but also manages to find time to relax and watch movies which she enjoys. She is 
currently single with no children but states that her 15 nieces and nephews fill her heart completely.  
 Her future goals are to make the Olympic Team as a bobsled pilot. She also wants to become a Nurse 
Practitioner or go to specialized training to work in the operating room as a nurse.   
��

Alumni Spotlight 
Jamie Cox��

 The summer after graduating from SUU Jamie got married, got her first RN position, bought her first 
house and got accepted into the Master’s program at Graceland University. The next two and a half years, she 
spent working on her Master’s to become a Family Nurse Practitioner. She graduated from Graceland University in 
the summer of 2013 while working full time.  Jamie has worked as a Family Nurse Practitioner since October 2013 
at Cedar Valley Medical Clinic in Cedar City Utah.  “It is really like a second home for me. It is a wonderful 
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The class of spring 2010 was the first SUU nursing class to pass NCLEX-RN 100% on their first try. Here is an update!  
 
Randi Fano- Currently working as an OCN (oncology) certified nurse at the Central Utah Clinic Cancer Center. She and her 
husband recently welcomed a baby boy to their family. 
Kristina Peterson- Is currently working with her friend and fellow classmate Randi as an OCN certified Nurse at the Central 
Utah Clinic Cancer Center in Northern Utah.  
Chelsea Baker- Is currently married and a full time mother to a beautiful daughter and adorable son. Prior to this, she worked 
as an infusion nurse at an acute rehab center in California. 
Candice Li- Is currently working at Intermountain Medical Center as an orthopedic nurse. She is married with an adorable 
daughter.  
Camille Ctibor-  Is currently working at Utah Valley Regional Medical Center as a nurse in same day surgery (SDS), post 



Professor Spotlight 
Kevin Tipton 

 
 Kevin was hired at SUU in 2006 as a faculty member in the Department of Nursing. 
He started out teaching Medical Surgical Nursing.  Since that time, Kevin has been given 
the opportunity to teach a variety of nursing courses.  For the past five years, he has been 
teaching Care of the Older Adult and the Nursing Leadership courses to the RN to BSN, 
third, and fourth level students.  
  As part of the Leadership course with level 4, he also teaches the capstone course.  
This semester he has taken on the new task of teaching the Nursing Research course to level 
2 students and will teach it in the summer to the new RN to BSN students.  He states that it 
been a "delightful challenge.” 
 Kevin received his Bachelor of Science Degree in Nursing from Brigham Young 
University, a master’s degree in nursing administration from the University of Phoenix and 
is currently finishing his dissertation in the PhD program at Capella University. He 
absolutely loves being at SUU and teaching in the Department of Nursing.  Everyone 
involved in SUU Nursing is glad he is part of the SUU nursing team.  
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63rd Annual Utah State Nursing Association 
Convention 

  
  We want to thank SUU faculty members and students for participating in our annual 
convention on February 7, 2015. SUU has always been a strong supporter and we would like to 
thank you students for attending faithfully! 
  We also want to thank the faculty and staff that helped make this year’s event possible: 
Shelley Sanderson, who spoke about being a nurse practitioner, and  participated on the board 
throughout the year as a faculty advisor; Heidi Schneider, who gave a presentation on 
Emergency Nursing; Donna Lister who spoke at the faculty breakout sessions on perceptions of 
practicing nurses about their education; Daphne Solomon, who not only gave a presentation 
about forensics nursing, but also gave the Keynote Address, impromptu, in an emergent 
situation.  We will be forever grateful to these wonderful women and our fantastic student 
body.  
 Your help and support made our conference better than we could have ever imagined. 
With T-shirts, sponsors, our variety of classes, amount of exhibitors, and key by-laws 
changes, we could not have been happier with the result. We know how important 
professionalism is in nursing, and the USNA can’t say enough good things about how great 
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Level Updates 
Level 1 
 Level 1 has sure been a whirlwind! We were so nervous to receive our acceptance letters in 
October, but we made it! Finally all our hard work in anatomy, bio/organic chemistry, and pathophysiology 
paid off. We have been excelling in our studies, with the help of our guiding professors. Our class has 
already elected leaders, formed effective study groups, and connected via Facebook.   
 We had a blast at USNA Conference at Weber State University, snapping funny photos and 
representing our powerful school. However, some of us admit “the struggle is real” in finding a consistent 
routine because we seem to be the guinea pigs to a new clinical schedule. However, WE LOVE 
CLINICALS! It is absolutely wonderful to finally learn real world procedures and preform using hands-on 
learning. Kolob Regional Care and Rehabilitation, Southern Utah Veterans Home in Ivins, Iron County and 
Sunrise Home Health Agencies, and Valley View Medical Center have opened their doors to us and 
propelled our passion to become excellent nurses. 
  We have already planned for our Pledge Ceremony on March 30th in the Hunter Conference Center 
and lent a huge helping hand in the February bake sale success. We continue our involvement in SUUSNA 
and pass all expectations others have set for us in the classroom. 
 The graduating class of 2016 consists of twenty-four diverse, eager, compassionate students. Megan 
Benner was elected class
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